
Good afternoon, Deer Park Bucks!  This is Mrs. Middleton with your weekly school 
update! 

-First, “Save the Date”…Our School Open House for this year will be September 27th 
from 4-6. More information will be coming soon, but we hope that we will see you 
there. 

-Also, a reminder that our General PTA meeting will be held August 24th at 4:15 via 
zoom platform. If you are unable to make it, the meeting will be recorded and the link 
for that will be put out on our social media platforms. If you check the e-mail that 
come along with this call you will find the link for the meeting. You will be able see 
your PTA hard at work for our students and hopefully learn a way that you can help 
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General Meeting 
Topic: PTA General Meeting 
Time: Aug 31, 2022 04:15 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88382695090?pwd=VktWQnF5bHNrWTkwN0FVbmIrRH
R6QT09 

-Speaking of social media, please remember to connect with us on social media 
through our facebook page, as we send out additional information through that 
platform. We recently sent out a request to show teacher support to help stock our 
Teacher’s Planning Room Fridge. Our teachers are hard at work planning rigorous 
and engaging lessons, so show your support for their hard work by sending in a treat 
(details, can be found on our Deer Park Elementary Facebook page). 

- Finally, on October 3rd, Deer Park will have a Student Flu Clinic available for 
students. The consent form for participation will go home this Tuesday in the Tuesday 



folder. If you want your student to participate please fill out the form and return it by 
9/19. 

That’s all for tonight, thank you for listening, enjoy the rest of your evening…GO 
Deer Park BUCKS!!! 

 


